
 
 
 
 
May 15, 2012 
 
 
City of Saint Paul 
Office of the City Council 
310 City Hall 
15 Kellogg Boulevard West 
Saint Paul, Minnesota 55102 
 
 
Re: Zoning Amendments to Off-Street Parking Requirements for Establishments Serving Alcohol 
 
 
Dear Council President Lantry and City Councilmembers,  
 
At a meeting of the Union Park District Council Land Use Committee on May 8, 2012, the 
Committee expressed its support for the Zoning Amendments to Off-Street Parking 
Requirements for Establishments Serving Alcohol: 
 

The Union Park District Council Land Use Committee supports distinguishing uses as laid 
out in the proposed zoning amendments and supports lowering parking requirements for the 
less intrusive uses. 
 

Thank you for your consideration during this process. 
 
Sincerely,  

 
 
 

Sarah Kidwell 
Executive Director 
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